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Notice to all Registered Account Number Holders 

Tool Allowance and Apprenticeship Grant 
Program Extension 

Date published: February 16, 2021 

Manitoba Public Insurance is excited to announce an extension to our Tool Allowance and 

Apprenticeship Grant (TAAG) program. The TAAG program will continue until February 28, 2023. 

Tool allowances and apprenticeship grants are awarded to registered apprentices who successfully 

complete each level of their chosen program. These grants help attract and retain skilled technicians in 

the Manitoba workforce. 

We have updated the TAAG Application Form so it can be completed electronically, and the Tools 

Purchased list now automatically calculates total amounts. To learn more or apply, please refer to the 

TAAG Program Training page. 

 

https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/Training/TAAG.html

